
 

 

 
 

Friday 10th May 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Swimming Lessons for CLASS 5 
 

I am pleased to confirm that swimming lessons for when your child starts in year 5 are scheduled to begin after the summer 
holidays at Colne Valley Leisure Centre and will run from 02/09/2024 – 27/01/2025 
 
We have been allocated Thursday afternoons and will leave school at 13.25 by coach, arriving at the centre and being in 
the water for 13.45. Children will then have a 55 minute swimming lesson and be brought back to school for 15.00pm. 
Please collect your child from school at the normal time 
 

Please can you ensure that your child brings their swimming kit to school every Thursday in a small draw string bag which 
should consist of: 

 

- A tight fitting swim suit – no bikinis or baggy shorts. 
- A towel. 
- A swimming cap - Children will not be able to take part in the lesson without a cap and costume and these will not 

be available to borrow.  
- A pair of kite marked goggles – children who are competent swimmers will be allowed to wear goggles but not 

every lesson. Those who are not competent swimmers will not be allowed to wear goggles. 
- No earrings – children will have to remove earrings themselves before entering the water so it is advised that 

children do not wear earrings for school on a Thursday. 
- Underwear to change into after the lesson. 

 

I have attached the KAL parent’s information letter for you to read. 
 
If you have any queries with regards to the swimming lessons, please contact the school office. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

H Muskett 
 
Mrs Helen Muskett 
School Business Manager 
 

 

 
 

 


